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A huge thank you to FOBS for generously funding the First Aid Training
that every single child has taken part in this week. It’s been a fantastic
experience for the children, and one really valuable piece of advice they
asked us to share with parents is to display your home postcode somewhere
visible at home - just in case your child ever needs to call 999 in an
emergency.

Congratulations and a warm welcome to Dave Joyce, who has been voted in
as our new Parent Governor. Thank you to everyone who took the time to
vote and to the other parents who kindly put their names forward, your
support is greatly appreciated.

We’ve got our fingers crossed for Sports Day next Friday afternoon. As
always, this will be weather dependent, and we’ll keep you updated as soon
as possible if plans need to change. For those joining us for the first time,
we’d recommend bringing a blanket or camping chair to sit on. The event
will be held on Barrow Playing Field, with school staff walking the children
up to the field and returning them to school for home time. Don’t forget
your trainers if you fancy taking part in the mums’, dads’, or toddlers’ race!

Lastly, a polite reminder about congestion at home time around the wooden
gate. If you’re collecting your child from Oak Lodge or Year 1, please could
we ask you to wait away from the gate itself, this should help ease the flow
of people and keep everyone safe and comfortable.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!
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Coat Hangers Needed!
 We’re currently in need of coat hangers for our second-

hand uniform shop. If you have any spare hangers at
home, we’d be very grateful for your donations.

Please drop them off at the school office.
Thank you for your support

THIS WEEK

Help Needed: 
Parent volunteers to accompany children
on their walk to and from Barrow Playing
Field next Friday.  Meet at school at
12:55pm.  Please contact the school
office if you’re able to volunteer.

Does your child like singing? 
Does your child like drama?

If so, you may want to consider our
musical theatre after school

workshop.  The club runs every
Tuesday this term.

There are a few places still available -
BOOK NOW!



 

Sun 8 June - 10.30am Clitheroe URC Year 3 & Year 4
Mon 9 June - Pentecost worship led by Year 2 - all parents welcome
Mon 9 June - 4.00pm League B football match
W/c 9 June - Year 1 phonics screenchecks
Thurs 12 June - Reception class visit to Mrs Downson’s Farm
Fri 13 June - Father’s Day worship led by Year 1 - all parents welcome
Fri 13 June - 1.30pm Sports Day on Barrow Playing Fields
Tues 17 June - NFL National Finals tournament
Wed 18 June - 9.00am School poetry recital - all parents welcome
Wed 18 June - 5.30pm New parents welcome meeting
Fri 20 - Mon 23 June - Barrow Scarecrow Festival
Mon 23 June - Inset day SCHOOL CLOSED
Thur 3 July - 1.30 - 3.30pm Lancashire Adult Learning Summer Crafts -
Reception class - please book your place with our school office
Fri 4 July - Non uniform day - KS1 chocolate donations / KS2 bottle donations
Mon 7 July - Year 2 class visit to Blackpool Zoo
9-11 July - Year 6 Patterdale residential trip
9 July - 3.00pm Guitar Summer concert
Fri 11 July - Trikidz - all children to wear PE kits
Sun 13 July - 10.30am Clitheroe URC Leaver’s worship - Year 5 & Year 6
Wed 16 July - 2.00pm & 5.00pm Year 6 play - ticket information TBC
Fri 18 July - 3.30pm FOBS Summer fair
Tues 22 July - 12.00 noon Leaver’s worship
Tues 22 July - SCHOOL CLOSES at 1.30pm
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THIS WEEK

Star Awards

Headteacher Awards

Well done to our Baking Club -we took

some of our treats over to our

neighbours, at Middleshaw Hills care

home

We are delighted to announce that we have been
awarded the Gold School Games Mark for the

4  year running. This award celebrates how our
school keeps young people active and engaged

in sports and physical activity

th

We held our very first Spelling Bee Competition.
The contestants from Years 5 and 6 were amazing! 

Our very first bee keeping club

 Every child in school
attended a workshop

on basic first aid

 Local author Simon Hunt
visited school


